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Principal's Note
I want to take the opportunity to thank the staff, students, and families for all of the hard work
through the �rst trimester of the 2020-2021 school year. It certainly is not how we would want it to be,
and it has provided many challenges, so I am so proud of what we have been able to accomplish
together. We have weathered technology issues, slow internet, new platforms and programs to learn
and use, and the impact of continuing to need to teach and learn remotely. The staff understands how
challenging it is for the parents to work and ensure their children are online and learning, and they
greatly appreciate the support. I've spoken to many parents who have expressed their appreciation for
everything the teachers are doing to provide instruction, support, and encouragement to the students.
It takes all of us working together to make this experience a positive one, and I cannot express enough
how grateful I am for my dedicated staff, my hard-working students, and my supportive parents. I
couldn't ask for a better team and community. As we continue to strive together, please be safe and
healthy, and always remember to take time to enjoy your loved ones. Thank you and enjoy the
upcoming holiday season.
Mrs. Rigg

Gingerbread Child Craft Contest
The December craft contest is similar to the turkey disguise of November. This time, you need to create
a clever disguise for the Gingerbread Child so that he or she is able to escape being eaten. The winners
will be invited to a Zoom meeting to complete a winter craft project with Mrs. Gallegos and Mrs. Rigg.
Please read the �yer for more details.

pdf Gingerbread Child Contest english.pdf Download
67.9 KB

pdf Gingerbread Child Contest span.pdf Download
65.1 KB

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5fcab33d231d4b93333ddbdb
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5fcab34f68fa2b116bf39b4c
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Welcome Aboard the Polar Express
Cresson is hosting a drive-through event for our students and families on December 18 from 2:00 to
3:00. The theme is The Polar Express, so climb aboard and come with us to the North Pole to see
Santa Claus. Please see the attached �yer for more information.
*Please note that it is possible this event could be canceled or postponed if the Los Angeles Health
Department and Little Lake City School District determined it to be unsafe for our students, staff, and
families.
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pdf Polar Express �yer Spanish.pdf Download
91.0 KB

Upcoming Events
December 11 (11:30-12:30) - Materials Distribution for some grade levels
December 14 - Gingerbread Child craft project due to Mrs. Rigg
December 18 (10:30) - Craft Project for Gingerbread Child craft project winners
December 18 (2:00-3:00) - The Polar Express Drive Through Event
December 21, 2020 - January 4, 2021 - Winter Break
January 7 (3:00) - PTO Meeting

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5fcab36445c5d5140fa3cad7
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5fcab4c7b8a7665f6835a328
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5fcab4d5c3ef5fcae51dd90a

